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LESS THAN 36 HOURS IN THE NWT
• Self monitor and abide by self-distancing rules under the current NWT Public Health Order.
• Immediately self-isolate and contact health care provider if you exhibit any symptoms of COVID-19.
• Self-isolate while not working:

o Limit your interactions with other persons as much as possible.
o Wear a face and mask and go directly to your self-isolation location.
o If you are being picked up in a car, taxi or other motor vehicle, sit in the backseat

as far from the driver as possible.
o Do not share a car, taxi or other motor vehicle with any person, other than the driver

if necessary, who is not self-isolating in the same location with you.
o If you have to make a long drive, only make short stops for take-out food, fuel or to use washroom

facilities, if necessary, while wearing a face mask.
o Contactless payment must be used where available.
o Any time spent inside a store, gas station, or other similar indoor location

is to be kept to a minimum.
o Keep a 2-metre distance from other persons you will not be self-isolating with.

• If circumstances cause you to be in the NWT more than 36 hours, you MUST contact Protect NWT
immediately to file a Worker Self-Isolation Plan.

MORE THAN 36 HOURS IN THE NWT
• Submit a Worker Self-Isolation Plan (W-SIP) to Protect NWT as soon as reasonably possible (two 

weeks in advance is recommended). You must follow all requirements outlined in your W-SIP.
• Self-isolate while not working. Plan to have everything you need with you for your trip.
• Self monitor and abide by self-distancing rules under the current NWT Public Health Order. When 

not possible wear a mask and/or use appropriate personal protective equipment.
• Immediately self-isolate and contact a health care provider if you 

exhibit any symptoms of COVID-19

Protect NWT
• 1-833-378-8297 (toll free)

• 811 (in NWT only)

• protectnwt@gov.nt.ca

Penalties
• Failure	to	abide	by	the	Public	Health	Orders	of

the	Chief	Public	Health	Officer	may	result	in:

o Fine up to $1500

o Court summons

o Apprehension

COVID-19 information 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR SUPPLY CHAIN WORKERS

If you are a supply chain worker, flight crew worker or airline 
employee travelling in NWT, where travel originated from an 
inter-jurisdictional border, you must do the following.

https://www.gov.nt.ca/covid-19/sites/covid/files/resources/social-distancing-long-haul-truck-drivers.pdf
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